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TO:  RAILS Board of Directors 

FROM: Genna Buhr, Chair, RAILS Board Nominating Committee 

DATE: July 13, 2020 

RE: COMMITTEE REPORT for FY20-21 Election 

The Nominating committee met on July 13 to discuss the slate of officers in light of the resignation 
of Gwen Gregory.   

Recommended slate of officers for RAILS Board of Directors for FY20-21 

Michael Campbell, President 
Thomas Stagg, Vice President 
Sarah McHone-Chase, Secretary 
Dianne Hollister, Treasurer 

Thank you to the members of the nominating committee for their time and effort on behalf of RAILS 
Genna Buhr, Director, Fondulac Public Library District –committee chair 
Jay Kasten, former Trustee Vernon Area Public Library and former RAILS board member 
Mary Jo Matousek, retired Meridian middle school librarian and former RAILS board President  
Ashtin Trimble, Director of Library Services, Black Hawk College 
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